
         

                                     OUR CEAP PROGRAM IS READY TO SPRING FORWARD WITH        

                             GREAT BENEVOLENCE. THEY ARE PROCESSING AT EMPHASIZED     

                             SPEED AND EFFICIENCY.  

 

 

                

                    

                                             THE TOPS PROGRAM IS  

                                   ENDEAVORING TO ACHIEVE  

                                            A RECORD GOAL. 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
MANY CLIENTS LOST A LOT OF FOOD WHEN THEIR ELECTRICITY WENT OUT FROM THE 
STORMS THAT HIT OUR SURROUNDING COMMUNITIES. 
SOME DO NOT HAVE THE FINANCIAL AID OR THE ABILITY TO REPLACE WHAT WAS 
LOST.   
OUR SMALL BUT MIGHTY MOUNT PLEASANT OFFICE FOOD BANK DISTRIBUTED 
NUMEROUS BAGS OF FOOD. HOWEVER, NOW OUR SHELVES NEED REFUELING.  
IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE OR IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE, PLEASE CALL KARI AT 
903-717-7305 OR AMY AT 903-717-7301. 
 
Dona�ons may be food, cash, gi� cards, or a check 

COMMUNITY SERVICES REPORT 


